
High Representative congratulates BiH national football team

High Representative Valentin Inzko extended his congratulations to the BiH national football team on
last  night’s  victory  against  Slovakia.  “All  the  efforts,  energy  and  dedication  of  players  have  been
crowned by this magnificent accomplishment. This historic victory by the Dragons serves as an elixir
for the entire country, and its importance extends far beyond the realm of sports! I rejoice together
with all citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina, and we are joined in celebrations by the region and by the
BiH diaspora,” Valentin Inzko said.

After the match yesterday, the High Representative celebrated with Sarajevo residents by taking a walk through
the city center and meeting with citizens.
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